
 

 
We are so excited to welcome Bryant Manning to our Wesley

family! 
 

Bryant will be joining Wesley starting 
July 1, 2020.

 
 If you would like to introduce yourself or welcome Bryant, his

email is bryant@fsuwesley.com
 

Thank you for your love and support of the
Wesley Foundation at FSU & TCC!
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